
Page 1 of 1 

Mary Mills 

From: walter gates [ com] 

Sent: Saturday, December 04, 2010 11 :31 AM 

To: Mary Mills 

Subject: Dec 6 public hearing 

I support any proposal that will lead to a substantial reduction in the number of deer in Cayuga 
Heights. I have seen no suggestion of collecting new-born and putting them down; I wonder 
why. 
walter gates 

 

12/06/2010 




